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I support the banning of allowing exhaust scrubbers in Puget Sound. their use is extremely
detrimental to th ecology of the Sound. This practice is as or more dangerous than the similar
practice of flushing fuel oil tanks of large ships. would you want to change you car oil and dump it
down your well?


